
Lake Safety & Maintenance Committee Report 2020 Annual Meeting 

Donations at the boat ramp collected $2134 in 2019. 2020 so far is a few  hundred 
dollars ahead of the 2019. 

 

When the water level just reaches the cement at the stake near the end of the first section 
of dock, the lake level is about 9 which is the highest it should ever get according to the 
DNR dam permit. 
 
The lake level is monitored when requested or if a significant event but any concerns 
should be directed to the Town of Sevastopol. 
 
Power loading continues to be an issue.  This results in a hole and then a ridge as you 
progress outward along the ramp. There is also a horizontal V shape that results in 
trailers rocking.  Last year’s all member survey revealed many members found this 
annoying but most were willing to put up with it the two times a year that they use the 
ramp. 

 


